From: Anthony, Robert 
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2015 3:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Callahan, Michael; Clarke, John; Foertsch, Paul
Subject: Fw: HURST Training Trip

Steve:
The purpose of this email is to notify you that our group has completed training at the Hurst Corporation in Shelby, North Carolina.  The training was for new extrication equipment the Fire Department purchased. The group of fire department personnel was trained in the repair of the equipment.  As specified in the attached email from Air One, Hurst Corporation provided our group with travel, housing and tuition expenses. 
Thank you for your attention in this matter.   
Respectfully,  Bob 
Robert Anthony
Deputy District Chief 
Division of Breathing Apparatus Service
Bureau of Logistics 
CHICAGO FIRE DEPARTMENT
